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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes  
 

October 24, 2017 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 
Dr. Merola was not present. 
 
The minutes of the last meeting (September 26, 2017) were reviewed and approved 
by the Board. 
 
 
The following items were discussed: 
 
 
1.   The Board was updated on health violations at Cruz Market, 139 Felton 
 Street.  
 
2. The Board was updated on the status of Jin’s House, 922 Main Street. 
 
3. The Board was informed of the Health Department’s intention to apply for a 
 Tobacco Grant with the City of Newton to be used for tobacco compliance.  
  
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:45 PM. 
 
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 28, 2017 at 5:00PM. 
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